CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04534-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:30 AM

To: '‘Samuel Vera'

Subject: RE: FP&L rate increase, 10881 sw 152ct, Miami, fla. 33196

Good morning Mr. Vera,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Samuel Vera [mailto:svera422 @icloud.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 7:55 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FP&L rate increase, 10881 sw 152ct, Miami, fla. 33196

We have no option to another electricity company. Let be careful and consider the struggle of American just after
surviving the worst economic in our history. Must of us have fully recover so please, stop this step increase.
Respectfully,

Samuel Vera

Sent from my iPad


FPSC Commission Clerk
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